
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board

13 May 2025

GHPR Builders, Inc. 
Attn: Garrett Drebert 
3202 West March Lane, Suite A 
Stockton, CA 95219

RESCISSION OF COVERAGE UNDER WATER QUALITY ORDER 2003-0003-DWQ, 
STATEWIDE GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR DISCHARGES 

TO LAND WITH A LOW THREAT TO WATER QUALITY; GHPR BUILDERS, INC., 
CONSTRUCTION DEWATERING PROJECT, SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY

On 9 December 2024, the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board (Central 
Valley Water Board) issued a Notice of Applicability (NOA) under State Water 
Resources Control Board’s Water Quality General Order 2003-0003-DWQ (Low Threat 
General Order), for construction dewatering. The Discharger was assigned enrollee 
number 2003-0003-DWQ-0252.

The Central Valley Water Board received a Notice of Termination dated 6 March 2025 
stating that the discharges to land have ceased. Based on the submitted information, 
coverage under Order 2003-0003-DWQ-0252 is hereby rescinded.

If you have any questions about the rescission of coverage under the Low Threat General 
Order, please contact Scott Armstrong at (916) 464-4616 or at 
scott.armstrong@waterboards.ca.gov.

for Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer
cc: San Joaquin County Environmental Health Department, Stockton

mailto:scott.armstrong@waterboards.ca.gov

	RESCISSION OF COVERAGE UNDER WATER QUALITY ORDER 2003-0003-DWQ, STATEWIDE GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR DISCHARGES TO LAND WITH A LOW THREAT TO WATER QUALITY; GHPR BUILDERS, INC., CONSTRUCTION DEWATERING PROJECT, SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY

		2025-05-13T08:35:40-0700
	John J. Baum




